Archbald Borough 2021 End of Season

The last weeks for yard waste pickup in the brown recycling bags are the week of
October 11, 2021 and one last time the week of December 6, 2021.

The last day to request branch chipping is October 15, 2021. If you have branches
to be chipped, please call the Borough to be placed on the list. 570-876-1800.

Archbald Borough will be vacuuming leaves the weeks of November 1, 2021 and
November 8, 2021. Residents should have leaves at their curb by 7:00am on your
recycling day.

Archbald Borough will begin picking up ashes every Tuesday starting the week of
October 26, 2021.

Sign up for Alert Archbald Borough at: https://www.alertarchbaldborough.com
If you are unable to sign up via smart phone or computer, please call
Archbald Borough at 570-876-1800 ext. 101.

\ Alert Archbald Borough




